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Welcome 

Hello and welcome to Year 4! We are delighted to be welcoming you all once again. We hope that you have 

had a fantastic summer holiday! We are thrilled to continue to have Mrs Walton as our teaching assistant. Mrs 

Oldham will also spend some time in our class along with a specialist sports coach and special music teacher 

Miss Hind on a Wednesday afternoon.   

Dates  

Monday 4th September—First day back 

5th, 6th, 7th Sept—Welcome to Year 4   

meeting (3:15-3:30) 

Friday 20th Oct– Finish for half-term 

PE 

PE is on a Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Children need to come to school in their  

PE kit. Our Kit consists of black shorts/bottoms, white 
t-shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers. Also, please 

remember no earrings on PE days.    

Homework 
 
Maths  
Children will receive Maths homework each week on a Mon-
day. The homework will be set on Sumdog. Dojo points will 
be added for those children who complete this homework on 
time.   
  
Reading   
Children need to read their book to develop fluency. We will 
change the books when needed. Log reading on the Boom 
Reader. Children need to insert their reading book marks so 
we know whose book it is. We will be adding dojos for 
those who are changing their books and working towards 
becoming a free reader!   
  
TT Rockstars 
In preparation for the Year 4 multiplication tables check which 
will be held in June, we will be revising our times tables.  
TT Rockstars is a fun and easy way for children to learn 
their times tables. We will also have weekly class times tables 
challenges in which the children can earn dojos.  

Communication 

 
Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo for class and whole school    
messages! 
 
You can see what we are up to on our Twitter page @BradleygreenY4 #BradleyGreenY4 
 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me through Class Dojo or come and see me at the 
Year 4 door after school.  

Curriculum    

Our author of the half term is Ted Hughes, 
who has written books such as, ‘The Iron 
Man’. 

In History, we will be learning about the In-
dustrial revolution and answering the big ques-
tion, ‘Was life harder during the industrial rev-
olution?’  

As scientists, we will be learning about sound 
and we will be conducting some fascinating 
experiments.  

In RE we will ask the big question, ‘What do 
different people believe about God?’  

In Art, we will be storytelling through drawing.  

In PSHE, we will learn about relationships. 

In music, we are learning to play a recorder. 

In computing, we are learning about e-safety 
and we will be using Microsoft word.  


